
Veterans Memorial Trust Approved Minutes February 19, 2013

  

Newmarket Veterans Memorial 

Trust Committee 

February 19, 2013     


Roll Call:  Vice Chair; Phil Nazzaro, Secretary/Treasurer; Rochelle Sharples, Members: John Carmichael, Patrick Marsh
and Dave Wade.  Excused: Chair Janice Rosa and member Wayne Rosa.   


Vice Chair opened the meeting at 7pm.   


Old Business:  John made a motion to accept the minutes of Jan. 22nd, 2013.  Motion seconded and passed.   


Upcoming golf tourney particulars were discussed.  Date will be Sat. May 18th (Armed Forces Day) and will be held at
Rockingham Country Club in Newmarket.  Registration will be at 8am with shot-gun start at 8:30am.  Suggested fee to get
play in tourney was discussed at $85 to include 18 holes of golf with cart and lunch to follow.   


Other aspects of the tourney were discussed such as advertising, obtaining the many volunteers that will be needed as
well as soliciting of businesses and organizations of hole sponsorship.  Also discussed were potential businesses
donating gift certificates for prizes and food to be served following the tourney.   


Depositing and dispensing of funds were discussed as well.  Vice Chair Nazzaro is going to check on the non-profit status
and Rochelle is going to check with dispensing monies from the trust account.   


No new business.   


Next meeting:  Tues. March 19, 2013 7pm   


Patrick made a motion to adjourn.  Motion seconded and passed.   


Meeting adjourned at 7:47pm.   


Respectively Submitted:   


Rochelle Sharples, Secretary   


Town of Newmarket New Hampshire
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